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CIRCULAR NO. 12 OF 2020             March 19, 2020   
 

   
 

URGENT 
 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO 
 
 

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT THE POINT OF POST-AUCTION  
 

As intimated previously, all brokers have confirmed that their warehouses will be kept 
opened for collection and deliveries. In the interest of all warehouse staff and operators, 
all Buyers must advise their staff or collectors to wear masks before entering the 
respective warehouses for collection and deliveries of auction teas. 
 
This request is made for safeguarding their own health and that of others they may come 
into contact with.  All staff, especially those who are engaged in collection, deliveries 
and transportation of auction teas should be strongly advised to wear masks on 
duties as a mandatory requirement. 
 
All brokering companies are requested to provide hand sanitizer at the entrance points to 
all warehouses for the use of commuters. 
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